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SECOND NATIONAL SUMMIT-WORKSHOP OF THE CAREER PATH LEARNING 
ENHANCEMENT ASSOCIATION OF THE PHILIPPINES INC. (CPLEAP) 

 
The Career Path Learning Enhancement Association of the Philippines Inc. 

(CPLEAP) will conduct its Second National Summit-Workshop with the theme 
Beginning Reading Instruction: A Seminar-Workshop for Early Childhood, 
Elementary, Special Education (SPED) Teachers and Administrators from April 5 to 
7, 2016 at the Baguio Teachers Camp, Baguio City.  

 
The Summit-Workshop aims to: 
 
1. equip the participants to competently identify and understand 

learners’ reading difficulties; 
2. analyze and resolve issues on teaching and/or reading assessment 

to beginning and slow/struggling readers; 
3. demonstrate effective teaching strategies for beginning readers 

and slow/struggling readers;  
4. provide exemplary beginning readers lessons; and 
5. prepare appropriate materials/devices for the reading lessons. 
 
The target participants are the preschool teachers, SPED teachers, English 

and Filipino teachers, coordinators, school heads, supervisors, undergraduate and 
graduate students majoring in Early Childhood/Preschool Education, and English 
from both public and private schools, and other interested individuals. 

 
More information may be inquired from: 
 
 Carmelina E. Barrera Ed.D. 
 President 
 Career Path Learning Enhancement Association  

of the Philippines Inc. (CPLEAP) 
29 Santo Cristo Street, San Antonio Valley 10 
Parañaque City 
Telephone No.: (02) 834-7282 

Mobile Phone Nos.: 0933-243-3296; 0915-722-0455 
Email Address: careerpath.leap@gmail.com 
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